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Adult services review  
Stakeholder update November 2018

The Adult Services Review is currently in the prototyping phase. The prototype that is being tested, following on from the co-design workshop and the prioritisation done at the subsequent Show & Tell, focuses on the potential impact of consent on user experience and data sharing between organisations. 

This is being tested with staff in SPA, housing, mental health services and the voluntary sector, as well as with service users involved in the initial user research. There is a Vision workshop scheduled for the 29th November which will look to develop a prototype Vision that can be tested and iterated with colleagues and partners across Adult Services to develop a shared goal and ways of working together for the future. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be a Show & Tell on the 5th December that shares the final insights from prototyping, before the Project Review on the 12th December which will tell the story of the Review overall, what the key areas of opportunity are, and set out the roadmap for change.


Bev Compton
Director of adult services (DASS)
Project steering board chair
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